
  

 

13F Japan Sport Olympic Square 
4-2 Kasumigaoka-machi, Shinjuku,  
Tokyo 160-0013, Japan 
Tel: +81-3-6910-5956   
Fax: +81-3-6910-5960 
http://www.joc.or.jp   
e-mail: jpn-noc@joc.or.jp 

  
 

Ref: JOC/GA 22-978 
 
Ms. Marisol Casado 
President  
World Triathlon  
 

Tokyo, Japan 
February 17, 2023 

 
 
Dear President,  
 
This letter is issued on behalf of the Japanese Olympic Committee stating that the Japan 
Triathlon Union is recognized as the National Governing Body for the sport of triathlon in 
Japan.  Moreover, the Japan Triathlon Union is currently an organization in good 
standing with the Japanese Olympic Committee. 
 
We would also like to provide you with the following information regarding the 
organization of the Japan Triathlon Union: 
 
Address:   Japan Triathlon Union (JTU) 

708, Japan Sport Olympic Square 
4-2 Kasumigaoka-machi, Shinjuku-ku 
Tokyo 160-0013, JAPAN 

 
President:   Mitsuhide Iwaki 
Secretary General:  Masato Sato 
CEO:    Shinichiro Otsuka 
 
 
Should you have any doubts or questions, please feel free to contact us.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 

 
YAMASHITA Yasuhiro 
President 
Japanese Olympic Committee 

 


